
                    

 

TMSGRN/CIRC/23-24/33                                                                                                          2nd August ’23 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings from The Millennium School, Greater Noida (W)! 

To raise awareness among students about the diversity of India’s rich cultural heritage, we have planned a 

'Heritage Week' for learners from 10th to 19th August 2023. The last day of this weekly observance, Saturday, 

19th August 2023 is dedicated to 'The Heritage Walk' - a study tour to 'Quila-E-Mubarak' or 'Red Fort' in 

Old Delhi, which will be aligned with the current social science curriculum and accompanied by activities to 

make study of history more meaningful, help students appreciate the diverse history of India and enrich classroom 

learning as well as build on students’ academic skills.  

Objective of this study tour: To achieve the following learning outcomes for each grade: 

 To understand the role of ‘Red Fort’ as an icon of freedom struggle in India.  

 To understand why ‘Red Fort’ and ‘Parliament’ are regarded as symbols of Indian democracy & represent 

the Republic nature of India.  

In this regard, please note: 

 Trip will be organised on Saturday, 19th August 2023. 

 It is mandatory for all learners in Grades VI to VIII to participate in the Heritage Walk, as it is 

strongly connected with the curriculum and will help the students to understand the concepts better. 

 The students will be travelling to the site in the TMS school transport during school hours and will 

be accompanied by their teachers. 

 Students are requested to have a filling breakfast before coming to school. 

 They should carry their water bottles, light snacks, napkins, caps, small umbrella, school almanac, 

and pens. 

 It is mandatory for all students to be in school uniform and carry their school ID cards 

 You are requested to submit a signed copy of the consent form below along with trip charge of Rs.250 

(cash) by Wednesday, 9th August 2023. 

We believe that it is a great way for students to look back at our nation's glorious past, learn and recognise our 

culture, tradition, philosophy, myths, and associated rituals. Therefore,  

We look forward to your support and cooperation. 

Best Regards, 

 
Dr. Himani Tyagi, 

Principal 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Consent Slip 

I, ___________________ parent of __________________________, a student in grade ________________, 

consent to sending my ward on a study tour to Red Fort and am submitting the requested transport charge of 

Rs.250 for the trip. 

Signature of Father: ____________                                                     Signature of Mother: ____________ 

Date: ___________________ 

 


